ESOL Committee September/October Highlights

· ESOL Committee joined LSAAG’s September meeting.
· Most of the discussion was centered on distance learning and its pros and cons for Latinx students and families.
· ESOL Committee took part in evaluating proposals in response to the ESOL Commission RFP.
· The Board of Ed authorized the hiring of an outside consultant to evaluate the current ESOL instruction model, outcome etc. and to make recommendation and improvements.
· The first meeting was held 10/13/2020. This work is on-going. Next meeting is tomorrow, 10/15/2020.
· This is one of the main items in the committee’s workplan.
· Continue our discussion with various ESOL teachers and collect feedback and suggestion on issues related to ESOL families and instruction.
· Translated the “Protect Your Family” briefing into Spanish.


